Global Childrens Fund Directors Report

July 2019 – July 2020
There has been a consisant $50 donation being made every fortnight.

The donations were spent according to the agreements that were made with Prabhat Alloi Inc and Organic Matters Foundation. Every month on the 15th of the month, Prabhat Alloi Inc received $50 in donations and Organic Matters Foundation recevied $50 in doncations. 

All the expenses of Global Childrens Fund have been paid for by Stacey Huish from her personal account. 

As of 1st July 2020, all donations to both Prabhat Alloi Inc and Organic Matters Foundation will stop and the donations will be directed into Global Childrens Fund Project.

Global Childrens  Fund is going to be building a home for the children leaving foster care.  There will be an after care program in place show casing housing, employment, and study options. 

Currently the land is being sourced for this project to be built. 

Hopefully there will be more information as the year goes on. 

